North Beach Pump Station neighbors “Meet the Team”

Thanks for making the “Meet the Team” open house a success!
Approximately 85 interested neighbors paid a visit to the North Beach Pump
Station on August 6. Visitors were able to take a tour of the underground
North Beach facility and meet the design team assembled for the North
Beach CSO Control Project. The community continues to be interested in
understanding wastewater infrastructure and what they can do to help the
wastewater system and Puget Sound.

Look for another event in the fall, where you can hear additional project
updates!

Neighbors tour the inside of Neighbors shared their ideas about project elements, including:

the pump station
e Site design

e Landscaping and architecture on King County’s property

e Viewsheds

e Drainage and stormwater management in the project area
e Construction staging and traffic impacts

e Pump station operations

Offsite Supervisor Karl Zimmer Visitors gear up to accompany The design team was on hand to hear
shares the history of the North staff on a pump station tour neighbors’ ideas
Beach Pump Station

For more information: Lg King County

Department of Natural Resources and Parks
Wastewater Treatment Division

Visit the project Web page at
www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/NBeachCSOStorage.aspx

Email or call Monica Van der Vieren at monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov or 206-263-7301
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